
ROADWORKS, BUSH ROAD. SCHEDULED FOR 28th-30th MARCH 2023 

 

 

The Parish Council has been advised that Highway Improvement 

Works are being undertaken from today, Tuesday 28th March until 

Thursday 30th March outside 180 Bush Road.  

As a direct result of a recent multiple vehicle accident, the Parish 

Council understands that a property wall next to the carriageway was 

badly damaged and needs to be repaired. Two-way traffic control 

signals will be necessary to ensure the safety of the workforce. 


